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April	25,	2018	
	
	

ALL	ASSOCIATION	MEMBERS		
	

	
Circular	Letter	18‐1731		

	
	
RE:		 Second	Reminder	on	Revisions	to	the	Minnesota	Statistical	Plan	Manual	–	

Unit	Statistical	Report	Fining	
	
The	Minnesota	Workers’	 Compensation	 Insurers	 Association	 Inc.	 (MWCIA)	would	
like	 to	 again	 remind	 member	 carriers	 about	 our	 revised	 procedure	 for	 handling	
rejected	Unit	Statistical	Reports	(USRs),	as	well	as	the	upcoming	increase	in	fines	for	
missing	USRs	from	the	current	$50	per	month	to	$100	per	month,	effective	July	1,	
2018.	
	
For	additional	information	regarding	these	changes,	we	would	refer	you	to	MWCIA	
Circular	Letter	No.	17‐	1715	dated	September	20,	2017.	Circular	Letter	No.	17‐1715	
can	be	found	on	our	website	here.	
	
Please	direct	any	questions	you	may	have	concerning	this	item	to	our	Data	Quality	
Department	staff	at	952.897.1737	(Option	4)	or	via	email	at	unitstat@mwcia.org.	
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